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Kemmerer VillageKemmerer Village
is is FULLFULL AHEADAHEAD

Kemmerer Village is working on building a STEAM (science, technology, 
engineering, art, and mathematics) Lab. This lab will allow the children of 
Kemmerer to experience a wide array of educational opportunities to help them in 
their futures.

Some Kemmerer Village staff had the opportunity to test out the lab at the Taylorville 
High School. Pictured is what is called a ZSpace. This one computer will allow 
children to learn about the ventricles of a healthy heart, change the spark plugs on 
a car, design their dream house and so much more! 

Kemmerer Village hopes to include virtual reality, coding, engineering and music 
production areas to the lab. This high tech learning environment will be different 

than anything at Kemmerer Village. This will provide immersive education putting the world at their fingertips.  Our 
STEAM lab will be a safe way for our children to gain valuable experience and gain skills and confidence. A project of 
this size will be a huge undertaking; we could use your help! If you can help support this new program, please consider 
donating to our STEAM lab. 

Joyful Gestures
The Christmas generosity provided for some really exciting 
experiences for our children. 

A local artist shared her talents and her passion for art with 
our youth by helping them create a beautiful winter portrait.  
One of our goals is to work on building self-esteem in our 
young people.  Some of our youth said that they did not think 
that they would be able to paint a picture well.  This project 
elevated their confidence in their abilities changing the way they view themselves.  
Some of our proud young people planned to give their pictures to family members  
for Christmas.  

Due to COVID, the employees at GSI in Assumption decided not to participate 
in an angel tree as they had done in the past. Instead, they gathered money to 
be donated. Their thoughtfulness and ability to adapt provided for a couple of 
arcade games to be put in to our Rec Center. The children are super excited 
behind these masks!
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From the Director’s Desk
I am pleased to introduce myself as the new Executive Director with 
Kemmerer Village. During my twenty-eight year history with Kemmerer 
Village, I have always been very proud to be part of such a dedicated 
agency.

I moved to Assumption, IL in 1993 from St. Louis to work as a Clinical 
Supervisor in Marsch Cottage. As you can imagine, this was quite a culture 
shock, but a welcome change. In St. Louis, I had completed my Masters 
of Social Work with Washington University. Next, I worked as a therapist 
with a young children’s residential program and in a Crisis Nursery. 
Because I wanted to be closer to my sister and her family in Springfield, 
I was eager to move to Assumption to work at Kemmerer Village. My 
sister had heard of Kemmerer Village through her membership with 
First Presbyterian Church. My various positions with Kemmerer Village 
(Clinical Supervisor, Dir. of Quality Assurance, Dir. of Clinical Services, 
Assistant Executive Director) have deepened my devotion to our Mission. 
I am honored that the Board of Directors has given me this opportunity 
to serve our wonderful agency. 

Moving forward in 2021 and beyond, I have many hopes for Kemmerer 
Village. We have adapted successfully to changing environments 
throughout our 107-year history. Safeguarding the quality of the 
Kemmerer Village Residential Treatment program honors our past. 
Focusing on effective planning for our expanding Community Services 
department is key to our future. We are meeting the challenges of hiring 
and office expansion for this department. In the fall of 2020, we initiated 
the development of an Intact Family Service program. This program 
works to keep children from coming into DCFS care through casework 
and service provision.  The addition of Camp Carew to the Kemmerer 
Village array of services is also very exciting. I have enjoyed visiting 
this beautiful setting and meeting with many of the wonderful Camp 
volunteers.  I hope that we will extend Camp Carew’s long tradition of 
providing Christian Camping experiences into the future. I also look 
forward to increasing usage of the campgrounds outside of the regular 
camping season. I am confident that Kemmerer Village will continue to 
serve children and their families in many diverse ways for years to come. 

My husband and I have spent the last few years adapting to a less busy 
schedule with our older children. My twenty-four-year-old son is married 
and farming locally. His wife and my 20-year-old daughter will finish their 
nursing degrees at SIUE this coming December. My husband and 22 year 
old step-son both work with McLane trucking in Taylorville. Although 
COVID19 has changed the pace of family gatherings, it is important to us 
to spend time with immediate and extended family. 

I am looking forward to hearing from you as I engage in my work as 
Kemmerer Village’s newest Executive Director. Communication with our 
community partners is a vital part of our work.

Schäles Nagle 
Director of Kemmerer Village



The history books will record the struggles of the year 2020; the phrase “unprecedented” times has never 
been uttered more. The fear and hardships of the year were tremendous, but so were the blessings. I 
wanted to hunker down and wait the year out. However, God showed me he is still in control. This holiday 
season, I was overcome by generosity. I was surrounded by the kindness and joy of people helping fulfill 
Christmas wishes for over 200 children. People rallied their friends. Children spent their own money to 
bring gifts to other young people. Some individuals even used their time and talents to craft incredible 
gifts.

A couple of donors made exceptional blankets for our children. Recently, a man was helping load groceries 
into a car and noticed a child wrapped in a familiar fabric. He remembered his wife making that very 
blanket. He had a sweet conversation with the foster parents who were so grateful. He learned the cozy 
child was six years old and had been in Kemmerer’s care for three years. The quiet little boy treasured the 
cozy item made with love. He takes it everywhere. When the man finished his shift, he relayed the whole 
story to his wife who was so touched they have already begun making blankets for next Christmas!

Christmas day I spent some time with a few boys at Kemmerer Village. They enthusiastically told me about 
the presents they received and the activities happening around campus. The generosity of people like you 
made it possible for the kids to decorate cookies, make gingerbread houses, have a hot cocoa party and 
movie night. These special activities made the holiday bright for the children away from their families. 

It was very humbling. My grinch attitude could not sustain, my heart grew two sizes. I am so blessed to 
be a part of the love and value Kemmerer Village gives to the children who rely on us year-round. None of 
this would be possible without your support. Children’s lives are changed because of people believing in 
Kemmerer and partnering with us to give children everything they need to succeed. 

Please continue to pray for the children, families, staff and board of Kemmerer Village. 

Autumn Warren 
Director of Financial Development
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Celebrating the IIAA
The Illinois Inter-Agency Athletic Association (IIAA) celebrates its 45th Anniversary! This 
organization has been bringing sportsmanship and pride to children throughout the state of 
Illinois since 1976. Kemmerer Village has been a part of the IIAA since it started but have been 
responsible for the program since 2016. This program allows our children to compete in a wide 
array of sports and also hosts programs in creative writing, painting, and crafts. Kemmerer Village 
happily provides these enriching life experiences to hundreds of children each year. 



Friend of Kemmerer 
SPOTLIGHT

Autumn was 
fortunate enough 
to connect with 
longtime friend 
of Kemmerer 
Village. Former 
KV employee, 
Taylorville High 
School Graduate, 
Lincoln Land 

Community College Graduate, Illinois 
State Suma Cum Laude Graduate, 
Fresno Pacific Masters Graduate, turned 
supporter, educator, innovator, lottery 
winner - Sandra Carl. Sandy is currently 
traveling the country with her husband, 
Jeff. The Taylorville native once made a 
difference hands on with the children 
of Kemmerer. Sandy and her sister Edie 
Jones, were employed at Kemmerer 
Village as counselors in 1977 and 1978. 
Sandy told me how she would never forget 
the kids she worked with at Kemmerer. 
She then became a teacher 
(K-12+) and Math Consultant at the County 
Office of Education in California before 
founding Passion In Education and The 
Bridge Virtual Academy. Sandra currently 
assists students/teachers/schools/parents 
with educational needs. She also runs 
her website www.passioinineducation.
com where she continues to support 
education via Life Lessons for All. This 
year was a focus on homeschooling and 
support for schools that remained open. 
Sandra and I shared our heart for children 
and the place in this mission Kemmerer 
is needed. It was exciting to talk to a 
retired math teacher about the STEAM 
(science technology, engineered, art and 
mathematics) Lab Kemmerer is working 
on giving the youth entrusted to our care. 
Thank you Carl family for your friendship! 
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VIRTUAL 
Basketball Challenge

Keeping our children active, positive and 
engaged when so many things are not 
considered safe has been challenging. One 
of the inventive ways our staff has been able 
to do this, is virtual activities with other agencies. The Virtual Basketball 
Challenge has been nothing short of a slam dunk! The children competed 
in free throws, 3 pointers, and other skill challenges. They had so much 
fun that everyone was truly a winner. 

In Remembrance of Former 
Kemmerer Village Board Members

Connie Roegge 
passed away August 
8, 2020. She served 
on the Kemmerer 

Village Board of Directors 
from 1992 to 2016. Connie 
brought with her a lifetime 
of experience and dedication 
working with young people. 
She was a beloved teacher 
at Illinois College, Concord 
Elementary and Triopia High 
School. Connie was also very 
involved with her church First 
Presbyterian of Jacksonville, 
Illinois. Connie’s warmth and 
caring were evident to each of 
us at Kemmerer Village. Her 
dedication to the Kemmerer 
mission of helping young 
people was steadfast. Our 
thoughts and prayers are 
extended to Connie’s family and 
friends.

Thomas K. 
Hostetler passed 
away November 
29, 2020 served on 

the Kemmerer Village Board  
from 1991 to 2003. Tom and his 
family have been good friends 
to Kemmerer Village over the 
years. He was an active member 
of First Presbyterian Church 
of Decatur. Tom’s daughter, 
Anne Hostetler also served 
on the Kemmerer Village 
Board of Directors and the 
Kemmerer Foundation. Tom 
was a business leader in his 
home town of Decatur. Tom’s 
life time business experience 
and dedication toward helping 
others was shared in his 
commitment to the  Kemmerer 
Mission. Our thoughts and 
prayers are extended to Tom’s 
family and friends. 
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In Honor & Memory of Those We Love
September 24th through January 27, 2021

There are occasions of joy & sorrow in the lives of our family & friends that call for a response from us. A Memorial Gift or an Honor Gift  
to Kemmerer Village is a way to express love & respect at appropriate times.

Your gift, large or small, is an investment in the lives of troubled children. These gifts help to provide for their day to day care: food, clothing, medical care, 
educational needs, & Christian ministry.

The name of the deceased or honored is in bold type; the donor names are listed below in regular type.  Please notify us of any errors. 

H O N O R S
Camden Burke 

Mr. Jason Burke & Mrs. Gina Burke
Mrs. Elsie Carter 

Mr. & Mrs. David Beaver
Mrs. Cheryl Crays 

Mrs. Rebecca Thompson
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Elam 

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald R. Colwell
First Presbyterian Church- Mt Vernon, IL 

Mrs. Mary Gary
Miss Melva F. Gage 

Ms. Terryl A. Peterson
Mr. Alex Haas 

Mr. & Mrs. William Schlosser
Mr. Michael A. Havera 

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel W. Austin 
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Miller

Ms. Terisa Heinzmann 
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Silence

Mrs. Ruth W. Kapik 
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Schweitzer

Kemmerer Village Children 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Sterett

Mr. Ronald Little    
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Gritten 
Mr. Robert McNabb 
Ms. Terryl A. Peterson 
Ms. Sue Sawers 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Thorn

Mr. W. Gene Looft    
 Miss Melva F. Gage

LOVED ONES 
  Mrs. Norma Koppelman

Mr. Ed Madsen    
Ms. Terryl A. Peterson

Mr. Ed Madsen
Mrs. Melva Madsen 

Mrs. Diane Truckenbrod
Mrs. Schales Nagle 

Mr. & Mrs. Harvey M. Stephens
Rev. Joannie Naraghi 

 Mrs. Mary Gary

Ms. Terryl A. Peterson 
Miss Melva F. Gage

Adam Quine 
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Schweitzer

Ms. Stephanie Richard 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Borst

Elisabeth & Chad Slate & Family 
Mrs. Marguerite S. Torrey

Ms. Katie Svetlik 
Ms. Rita J. Nortrup

Therapy Animals  
   Mr. Thomas Moffat

Mrs. Rebecca Thompson 
Mrs. Cheryl Crays

Mrs. Diane Truckenbrod 
Miss Melva F. Gage

Mrs. Cheryl Young
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Young 

Mrs. Joy Haning

A LESSON in EQUALITY
Monday January 18, Therapeutic Recreation showed 
the movie Glory Road to our clients.  Glory Road 
is based on a true story about the Texas Western 
College basketball team in 1966, the first college in 
NCAA history with an all-black starting lineup. This 
film highlights racism, discrimination, and student 
athletics.  It was a good tool to create conversations 
and help teach our young people what Martin Luther 
King stood for.

“I have a dream that my four little children will one 
day live in a nation where they will not be judged 
by the color of their skin but by the content of their 
character.” -Martin Luther King
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M E M O R I A L S
Mr. Dale Abbott 

Mrs. Emily Abbott
Mrs. Evelyn T. Adams
J. F. Adams 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles W. Adams
Mr. Roger Lee Allen 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Grammer
Mr. Harlan J. Andersen 

Mrs. Dorothy M. Andersen 
Ms. Janet R. Andersen

Mr. Stanley Archibald 
Ms. Dorothy Archibald

Mr. Wayne W. Ballard 
Ms. Carolyn L. Ballard

Ms. Sharon Barta 
Nancy & Vaughn Page

Mrs. Madlyn L. Bass 
Mr. Roy W. Bass

George, Angeline, & Richard Black 
Mr. David Black

Mr. William (Bill) Blalock 
Mrs. Sara D. Kileen 
Mrs. Martha A. Schwarze

Mrs. Joan C. Bliler 
Jennifer & Mike Orange

Mr. Kenneth Bliss 
Mrs. Judith Bliss

Mrs. Ruth Boggs 
Ms. Sherri Akers

Mr. J. Leeds “Bud” Bower 
Mrs. Gail Bower

Rev. Kenneth R. Bryant 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick York

Mr. Leo Burrows 
Mrs. Clarice Emanuel

Rev. Joe K. Bury 
Mrs. Helen L. Bury

Mr. Arnold Buse
Mrs. Wilma Buse 

Mr. & Mrs. Don Buse
Mr. John Butler 

Mrs. Donella K. Butler
Mr. William (Bill) Carpenter 

Mr. & Mrs. Jerrold Wagner
Mr. Arthur Carter 

Mrs. Susie Carter
Augusta M. Casey
Jack Casey
Mr. Ralph Casey 

Mr. Charles R. Casey
Mrs. Kay Clover 

Mr. Fay Clover
Dr. Morris D. Cooper, Sr. 

Mrs. Virginia H. Cooper
Mr. & Mrs. Harold Coriell 

Mrs. Nancy C. Ostlund
Ms. Nancy Daily 

Ms. Andrea Daily
Mrs. Bernice Danielson 

Mrs. Jerilyn M. Powell
Ms. LeAnne Dempsey 

Mr. & Mrs. James Altman 
Georgi Arquilla 
Mr. Lawrence L. Norris 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Rodden 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Verardi

Ms. Angela M. Diss 
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Sulaski

Mr. Norman E. Dixon 
Mrs. Marilyn Dixon

Mr. & Mrs. John & Reta Dowling  
First Presbyterian Church, Watseka, IL

Mr. Phillip “Bud” Dressen 
Mr. & Mrs. James R. Dunseth

Mary Durham
Willie Durham 

Ms. Patricia L. Harms
Mr. Roger Edgecomb 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Grammar
Mrs. Marilyn Finfrock 

Ms. Sherri Akers
Mr. Robert N. Fischer 

Mr. & Mrs. John Fischer
Ms. Lena M. Free 

Dr. & Mrs. Barry D. Free
Miss Carrie Gage 
Mrs. Fern Gage  

Miss Melva F. Gage
Ms. Ella Louise Gateley 

Mr. Robert McNabb
Mrs. Edna B. Geist 

Ms. Sandra G. Funk
Mr. & Mrs. Charles S. Greene 

Mr. Peter S. Greene
Mr. Roger D. Greenlee 

Mrs. Betty Greenlee
Mr. Gayle Grimm / Ralph Bowers 

Ms. Kathryn L. Siegenthaler
Mrs. Barbara D. Guest 

Mr. & Mrs. David K. Guest
Mr. Robert Hamilton 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael L. Pepper
Mr. Greg Haning 

Mrs. Joy Haning  
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Young

Mrs. Jody L. Harmon 
Anonymous

Mrs. Betsy A. Hauser 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard T. Buenger 
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Havera 
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Huey 
Mr. & Mrs. Walter B. Huey, III 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald C. & Laurel McKahan 
Judge & Mrs. Joseph S. Van Bokkelen

Marjorie Helgemo 
Mr. & Mrs. Kent Helgemo

Ms. Mary Ann Helmich 
Ms. Judith Bond 
Mr. & Mrs. Clayton Bond 
Mrs. Susan S. Bryant 
Beth Truet Fschler 
Mr. & Mrs. David Jordan 
Mr. & Mrs. Randy Jordan 
Mr. & Mrs. Chares Krome 
Ms. Dorothy Krome 
Mr. & Mrs. Rick Simon 
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Stairs 
Ms. Jo Ellen Whitehead

Mr. Tilden Helmich 
Ms. Judith Bond 
Mr. & Mrs. Clayton Bond 
Beth Truet Fschler 
Mr. & Mrs. David Jordan 
Mr. & Mrs. Rick Simon    

Mr. Robert L. Herrmann, Sr. 
Ms. Sharon K. Maddox

Mr. Ted Hickman 
Ms. Dawn Stach

Ms. Bertha Holbert 
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Steele

Mr. & Mrs. Don Hoover 
Mrs. Carol H. Hartig

Mr. Thomas K. Hostetler 
Ms. Lorrie Beyda 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert C. Brown 
Mrs. Anita Campbell 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward T. Condon, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Havera 
Hickory Point Bank & Trust 
Ms. Anne H. Hostetler 
MCK CPA’s & Advisors 
Mr. Robert McNabb 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Schroeder 
Mrs. Martha A. Schwarze

Mr. Mike Hunzeker 
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas Crew

Mr. Chellis Hurdle
Maryon K. Hurdle 

Mr. & Mrs. Clinton Hurdle
Mr. & Mrs. Walter R. Hurst 

Mr. & Mrs. William Schinzer
Mr. John Curtis Hutches 

 Ms. Rose M. Hutches
Mr. & Mrs. Fred Isaminger 

Mrs. Martha A. Schwarze
Laura L. Jones
Robert D. Jones 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Jones
Mr. Steve Joslyn 

Mr. & Mrs. Ken Joslyn
Mr. & Mrs. Gail & Madge Kemmerer 

Mrs. Harriet C. Kweton
Harold & Verna Kemmerer 

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Keeley
Mr. Thomas Kierspe 

Mrs. Mary M. Byers 
Burnham W. King Jr.
Mary W. King 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Jones
Mr. Don P. Koeneman 

Mrs. Mary A. Koeneman
The Kraakeviks 

Mrs. Elizabeth A. Williams
Mrs. Kathleen M. Kunzman 

Mr. David F. Kunzman
Mrs. Kay Overton Kutchins 

Miss Melva F. Gage
Mr. Joseph C. Large 

Mrs. Nita J. Large
Mr. & Mrs. Virgil Lasater 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles W. Adams
Mrs. Leona Lash
William F. Lash 

Ms. Terryl A. Peterson
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M E M O R I A L S
Mr. William Lee 

Chausse Farms
Mrs. Gina Leezer Atterberry 

Ms. Nancy Leezer
Mr. Clair Leezer
Mr. Richard Leezer 

Ms. Nancy Leezer
Mr. Tryon Leon 

Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Himstedt
Mrs. Mary T. Letsinger 

Ms. Carolyn L. Ballard
Ms. Berniece G. Lloyd 

Ms. Allynn Kairis
Blair & Natalee Lydic 

Ms. Janis Herbert
Rev. David MacDonna 

Ms. Debora J. MacDonna
Mr. Dean E. Madden 

Mrs. Marilynn A. Madden
Ms. Margaret Maringe 

Mr. Matthew Potter
Mr. Bradley Stephen Martin 

Ms. Sharon Rogers 
Mr. Joe Martin 

Mrs. Jo Anne Martin
Mr. & Mrs. Paul D. Martin 

Ms. Denise Martin
Ms. Ione McCandlish 

Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Longwill
Mr. Larry L. McCoy 

Mrs. Carol E. McCoy
Mrs. Barbara J. McCracken 

Mr. Robert McCracken
Mrs. Barbara McGaughan 

Rev. Michael D. McGaughan
Mr. William G. McWard 

Mrs. Helen M. McWard
Mrs. Kathleen Mest 

Mr. Carmon Mest
Mr. Mark Metzger 

Mrs. Lisa Metzger
Mrs. Pearl Miller 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Miller
Mom & Dad 

Andy,Ellen & Tom H.Janeway   
Mr. Daniel M. Moore, Jr. 

Mrs. Shirley M. Moore
Mr. Gregory L. Moore 

Anonymous  
Ms. Barbara Arnold 
Mrs. Carol Clarke 
Ms. Patricia Clarke 
Ms. Mary Davis 
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Downey 
Maylo Hranac 
Mr. Neil Jordan 
Ms. Sherry Kalicak 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Langen 
Mr. & Mrs. Wendel Sutton 
Mr. & Mrs. Doug Waldeck

Ms. Lena M. Free
Mr. & Mrs. Silas Moser 

Dr. & Mrs. Barry D. Free
Mrs. Martha Jo Mulch 

Mr. Robert F. Mulch

Ms. Sara Lee Newlin 
Dr. & Mrs. John Newlin 

Mr. Mel Ostlund 
Mrs. Nancy C. Ostlund

Ruby Our Beloved Dog 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert C. Catron

Ms. Theresa Pedigo 
Mr. John Pedigo

Mr. Wallace E. Pond 
Mrs. Dorothy Pond

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond & Mary Primm 
Ms. Nancy Leezer

Mr. James Riley Redpath 
Mr. & Mrs. Howard M. Redpath

Mr. Henry M. Richardson 
Mrs. Margaret A. Richardson

Mr. Wendell Richardson 
Mrs. Sharon J. Middleton

Mr. Anthony Ritter 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Koeneman

Mrs. Connie Roegge 
Mrs. Carolyn Stone

Mr. Frank J. Rohr 
Mrs. Betty J. Rohr

Mr. & Mrs. Earl Roland 
Ms. Patricia R. Mees

Mr. Benny Romano 
Mr. Robert McNabb

Mrs. Marjorie Ronketto 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry D. Vaughn

Mr. Larry G. Royer 
Aaron Equipment Company 
Class of 1954 
ERS, INC 
Mr. Terrie Jorgensen 
Mr. & Mrs. James Royer 
Seitz Funeral Homes LLC

Mrs. Elizabeth Moffett Rugh 
Mr. & Mrs. George Szewczyk

Mr. & Mrs. Virgil & Irene Rutherford 
First United Methodist Church of Kinmundy 
Mrs. Jeanie M. & William Walters  

Mr. John E. Salisbury 
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Salisbury 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael S. Smith

Mrs. Vera M. Salisbury 
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Salisbury 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael S. Smith

Mr. & Mrs. Ted & Mariam Schumacher 
Mr. & Mrs. D.G. Schumacher 
Mrs. Wilma Stocker

Mrs. Maggie Schwarzentraub 
Mr. & Mrs. Les Schwarzentraub

Mr. Ray Shafer 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Sterett

Mr. Thomas Shelow 
Mrs. Shirley Aten 

Mrs. Arline Siebert 
Mr. John A. Siebert 

Miss Natalie Simon 
Ms. Judith Bond

Mr. James W. Smith 
Ms. Betty Q. Smith

Mrs. Betty Springs 
Ms. Terryl A. Peterson

Alva & Mary E. Stephens 
Mrs. Mary Sue Divine

Ms. Shirley Stevens 
Ms. Sandra L. Stevens

Mr. Bert Stoddard 
Mrs. Jean Stoddard

Mr. Emery Tallman 
Mr. & Mrs. Virgil Hubner

Mr. & Mrs. Robert P. & Catherine Tate 
Ms. Ellen T. Flanagan

Ms. Thelma Tate 
Mrs. Sharon Reynolds

The Children 
Mr. & Mrs. David Shelton

Mr. William E. Thomas 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward W. Thomas

Mr. Robert A. Thompson 
Mrs. Rebecca Thompson

Mr. & Mrs. John & Audrey Tomlin 
Mr. Randall L. Tomlin

Mrs. Fay Tryon
Mr. Murl E. Tryon 

Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Himstedt
Kristy Tryon 

Mr. Lynn Tryon 
Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Himstedt   

Mr. Clarence E. Van Lear 
Rev. Janet Van Lear

Mrs. Lavonne Vaughn 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry D. Vaughn

Mrs. Gloria Wasmuth 
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Wasmuth

Mr. Scott Watson 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Sterett

Mr. Francis Weinberg 
Ms. Mary W. Hohe

Mrs. Rachel Weinberg 
Ms. Mary W. Hohe

Ms. Rita E. Wilkinson 
Mr. Peter S. Greene

Mrs. Ruth A. Wimp 
Mrs. Ruth A. Wimp

Mr. Gerald O. Wine 
Mrs. Luan B. Wine

Mr. Sam Winick 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Winick

Mr. Brian Woertz 
Mrs. Ruth W. Kapik

Ms. Ernestine R. Young 
Dr. & Mrs. James E. Davis

Ms. Jackie Young 
Mr. & Mrs. James A. Young

Deacon Charles Zulz 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles A. Goodwin
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I am kind.
I am caring.
I am black.

I am a Christian.
I am sporty.

I am easy going.
I am loved.

I am forgiven.
I am blessed.
I am saved.

I am my own self.
 

-Nayah (age 16)

Kemmerer Village

Our children love receiving mail! Our children love receiving mail! 
Please consider sending a birthday Please consider sending a birthday 

card & a prayer for the following card & a prayer for the following 
kids:kids:

Girls:

Aalexya B  .  .  .  .  .  . 5/16/03 

Boys:

Adam H  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 5/20/06

Easton S   .  .  .  .  .  . 6/22/05

Chase D  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 8/03/06

Christian K  .  . 8/08/05

Published by Kemmerer Village 
941 N. 2500 East Road 

Assumption, IL 62510-8026 
Phone: 217-226-4451

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Please include all necessary information for 
address changes or deletions to 

amie.sparks@kv.christian.K12.il.us

www.kemmerervillage.org
You can view & print the Kemmerer Voices 

from our website

107 Years of Making a Difference in the 
Lives of Children & Families!

A mission of the Presbyterian Church USA
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